WOKINGHAM COPY.

Origzinal correspondence with case of Steam Trawler "REBOUNDO".

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
D GRIMSBY.
ENCLOSURE. l4th September, 1945.
Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 10th ultimo
respecting the trawlers owned by George F. Sleight of this port,
I enclose herewith a letter received from him stating that 1t
has been decided not to renew the classification of the trawlers
with this Society.

I am, Dear 8ir,
*Yours faitihfully,

(Sgd)e G. C. VAUX.
Surveyor.

The Secretary, |
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